
 

 
 
 

Memo 
 
Date:     May 16, 2022 
 
To:  Youth Ministers, DREs, clergy, parish secretaries, religious sisters,  
   brothers, Catholic schools, campus ministers 
      
From:    Father Rey Pineda, director, Office of Vocations 
 
Re:    Quo Vadis, retreat for high school men, July 17-19 
 

           
 
I am happy to announce the return of Quo Vadis, (Where Are You Going) 
2022: A retreat for high school men. This retreat is for rising 10th graders to 
graduated seniors who are open to considering God’s calling for their lives. We 
are counting on your relationships with the young men of your parish or 
institution to supply us with names and contact information for those to be 
invited. We have saved names you have submitted in the past and those young 
men will automatically be invited. You may email any additional names and 
contact information to the Office of Vocations at vocationsatl@archatl.com.  
You may also have them sign up directly at 
https://www.calledbychrist.com/ia-events/quo-vadis/.  
 
Space is limited. The cost per participant is $30, but please do not allow this to 
deter any candidates from attending. Grants to cover this expense are 
available.  
  
Please consider using the text below to make a pulpit announcement at this 
weekend’s Masses.   
  
Quo Vadis, Where are you going? is a retreat for high school men sponsored 
by the Office of Vocations that will be held Sunday, July 17- Tuesday, July 19, 
at Camp Gideon in Acworth, GA. The retreat is open to rising 10th graders 
through recently graduated seniors.  
  
Also, use the attached flyer to help promote this retreat to your high school 
teens.  
  
For more information, contact the Office of Vocations at 404-920-7460 or 
vocationsatl@archatl.com.  
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